
Fraser Maxwell 

From: Donald Shaw [D.Shaw@allenandshaw.co.uk]

Sent: 25 September 2007 15:44

To: Fraser Maxwell

Subject: A96Threapland Junction Improvements - S100630/SR037 (Inverness & East Highland Local Economic 
Forum - consultation response)
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19/12/2007

Mr Maxwell, 
Your letter of 12th September addressed to The Inverness etc Local Economic Forum has been passed to me as Chair. 
This proposed improvement is outwith our area and indeed the details of the stretch of road are unfamiliar to us, so we 
have no information to declare or issues to raise. 
Donald K Shaw 


